

Land Titling Advisory Group Results of Past Member Survey

Engagement

In December 2022, <u>expressions of interest</u> were sought for membership of the 2023-24 Land Titling Advisory Group (LTAG) membership term.

At that time the outgoing membership group were invited to complete a survey.

The purpose of the survey was to seek feedback to better understand, among other things whether:

- the expectations of the outgoing group members had been met,
- if LTAG had provided value to the members, and
- the usefulness of information, debate and statistics presented within meetings.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all participants for their contribution.

Results:

All survey respondents provided positive feedback confirming the value of the LTAG, and the usefulness of the statistics and information presented in meetings.

A short report providing an overview of the survey results has been compiled, which you are invited to view at <u>Summary of LTAG Survey Responses 2023</u>.

Nominations for the next LTAG term (2025-26) will open in November 2024.

Jenny Cottnam
REGISTRAR-GENERAL